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RE: NRC License 29-30214-01 0 33 f)A 9 
Dear Richard W. McKinley 

We are in the process of moving our office to a new location at 443 Northfield Ave, West 
Orange, NJ 07052. As a result, we need to amend our nuclear license for the relocation 
of the nuclear laboratory to the new facility. 

We appreciate your consideration on this matter. 

Sincerely, 



This is to aclpowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

lo I&\oa , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review ha:; been performed. 

was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office withirt 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number IqJ.953 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


